


A proxy appointment may be cancelled by notifying the Returning Officer at the address above no later than 
5.00pm on Friday 2 December 2022. 
 

4. Lost Ballot Papers (ballots not received) 
 
If a ballot paper has not been received by Tuesday 29 November 2022 you may apply for a replacement 
paper, in writing. The letter should be addressed to the Returning Officer at the above address. It must be 
signed by the person entitled to vote 


